BORDER BROADCASTING CO.,
RANCHO GRANDE HOTEL NOGALES, ARIZ.

&
September 2, 1949

Mr, J.W. Brauner
23 Howard Avenue
Williamsville 21
New York

Dear Mr. Brauner,

This letter will verfy that it was KNOG that
you heard on Monday morning, August 29, 1949,

We were on the air for an extra frequency check, due to the
fact that our regularly scheduled one was not heard the previous
Monday morning.,

Our regular frequency check schedule is every third Monday
of the month, from 1l:45 to 2:00 A.M., Mountain standard time.

Yours is one of the best DX letters we have so far received
here at KNOG, having been on the air since August 15, 1948, or a
little more than a year.

Our transmitter is a Western Electric 451-8, grid modulated
job. Our speech input is Western Electric 25-B.

As to the QRM, there are a couple of other stations not too
far from here on 1340 KC, KCNA, Tucson is 1340, and they have
a hefty 253' Idaco Tower, contrasted with our guyed 153', It
may be possible that they were skipping in with characteristics
similar to ours, except that they were a little more consistant.

Thanks a lot for the letter old man, and we'll be more than
glad to veri@fy you just any time at all.

73,

Ben Greenhaw
Chief Engineer
KNOG, Nogales, Ariz.
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